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DATE OF NOTIFICATION: ______________________________________________ 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Three times a year, we assess each student’s math and reading levels.  Based on the 

scores of your child, they are selected to receive additional instruction in math and/or 

reading.  This additional instruction is in a small group and focuses on your child’s 

specific skills. 

 

The scores on your child’s screenings show we need to begin additional instruction 

through RTI in: 

 

STUDENT NAME: ______________________________________________________ 

 

⬜  Math - Approximate Grade Level Performance: 
______________________________ 

 

⬜  Reading - Approximate Grade Level Performance: 
____________________________ 

 

If you would like to work with us to set goals, look through the curriculum, or discuss 

any questions/concerns you may have, please call (217) 466-3050 to set up a meeting.  

You can also view more information about the RTI program if you go to the Mayo 

Middle School website and look under the Parent tab.  

 

Mayo Middle School is dedicated to helping your child perform at level, and we want 

them to have a successful transition from middle school to high school with the skills 

they need to be prepared.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely,  
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